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Key Discussion Points: 

● Review Draft Revisions to Good Neighbor Guidelines and Student Code of Conduct 
 
Summary: After a round of introductions, the Student Life and Safety Working Group reviewed 
the new language in AU’s “Good Neighbor Guidelines” policy for students who choose to live 
off-campus. After taking neighbors’ assessments, the group next looked at revisions to a section 
of the Student Code of Conduct. The working group affirmed the revisions in both the Good 
Neighbor Guidelines and Student Code of Conduct. The meeting wrapped up by looking at how 
group members will help implement the off-campus orientation training program and other 
recommended Working Group changes into Fall 2020.  


